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Minutes of 09/21/2011 Meeting, held at Cruisers Restaurant 
 
Members present: Dan Ryan, Cliff Snuffer, Bill Connors,  Eric Skogseth, Dave Melish, Bill Wiseman , 
David Sullivan and Leo Murphy. 
 
 
 
Meeting opened at 6:32pm 
 
Dan Ryan made a motion to approve the Skogseth family purchase of a fountain for Clarks Pond. Cliff 
Snuffer seconded.  Vote to approve 6-0-0 
 
Members discussed purchase of a grill for Memorial Pond. Research is still being conducted.  
 
Dan Ryan announced that the Recreation Dept is holding a Country Fest this Saturday at Stone Field. All 
are encouraged to attend and to spread the word. 
 
Members of WPMC  attended and spoke at Cons. Cmte meeting on 9/14. A favorable vote was made for 
removal of 500sf of brush at Turners Pond. Work can commence 9/29. 
 
Members discussed the possibility of a trivia night to be held in late November. This could be a fund 
raising event. More discussion on this subject will take place at next meeting. 
 
 
Cliff Snuffer made a motion to hold Santa at Lodge Day on 12/10. Dave Melish seconded. Vote to hold on  
12/10 approved 6-0-0 
 
Members discussed WPMC’s  part in this years Santa Parade. Various members vehicles and trailers will 
be utilized as well as costumes and props. 
 
Further discussion of Santa at Lodge day took place. Members went over various issues such as staffing, 
food, advertising, and raffle of a Hydrant. The hydrant will be placed at the lodge and tickets would be 
sold over a certain time period. 
 
Bill Connors made a motion to approve minutes of 8/17 meeting. Bill Wiseman seconded. Vote to 
approve 7-0-0.  
 
Members discussed  purchase of apparel to be sold at Turners Lodge. Price estimates will be requested for 
shirts and hats. Color will be black with white lettering. 



 
Cliff Snuffer requested that members request help for brush clearing at Turners Pond. 
 
Old business discussed. 
New business discussed. 
 
David Sullivan  made a motion to adjourn . Eric Skogseth seconded. Vote 7-0-0 to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 
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